
Writing on behalf of house bill 2725 and 2555. Strongly opposing these two bills.  Can not stress enough how much I opposes these 
bills. We are riverfront property owners who recreate on this river and have for many many years. It’s Where we spend our time with 
our kids and extended family.  

We all have towed water sports endorsements. These endorsements were designed to help educate boat owners in ways to the 
river properly.   More time needs to be spent on this topic before just banning all boats over 4000lbs. 

Sincerely,
Tim Austen 


